




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: OPD comments on proposed amendments to APR 11
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 4:37:21 PM
Attachments: APR 11 comments from OPD 4.19.21.pdf

 
 

From: Sophia Byrd McSherry [mailto:Sophia.ByrdMcSherry@opd.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 4:31 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: OPD comments on proposed amendments to APR 11
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Good afternoon –
Attached is a comment letter on the proposed amendments to APR 11.
Thank you.
 

Sophia Byrd McSherry (she, her)
Deputy Director
Washington State Office of Public Defense
360-878-0550 (work cell)
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